
September 24, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Ron Lewis 

P.O. Box 158 

Winchester, OR 97495 

 

Dear Mr. Lewis: 

 

This is to acknowledge your recent letter to the Review Board.  We appreciate your letting us know 

that it is you who is mentioned in that particular FBI document. 

 

I am sorry you were unable to attend the hearing in Los Angeles on September 17, 1996.  I have 

enclosed two news clippings about it for your information. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

 

enclosures  


